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24th May 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Appointment of New Headteacher 

 

As you are aware, Mrs. Barnard-Taylor has very sadly resigned as Headteacher of Lionel Walden Primary 

School with effect from 31st August.  On behalf of the Governing Board, I would like to take this 

opportunity of thanking Mrs. Barnard-Taylor for all her hard work and commitment over 28 years at the 

school, and especially as Headteacher over the last seven and a half years.   

 

I am pleased to inform you that Mr. Steve Abey has been appointed as Headteacher as from 1st 

September 2022.  Mr. Abey is currently Deputy Headteacher at Westwood Primary School in March. I 

would like to congratulate Mr. Abey on his appointment and wish him success in his new role. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
J Dale 
 

 

J Dale (Mrs) 

Chair of Governing Board 
  

 

 

 


